BUCKINGHAM PALACE

17th October, 2016

Dear Mr Munroe,

The Queen has asked me to thank you for your letter of 31st August,
and Her Majesty hopes you will understand that, because of the enormous
number of letters and messages she has received in the last few months, it has
not been possible to reply to you until now.

While careful note has been taken of the issue relating to your
employment, I should explain that this is not a matter in which
The Queen would intervene. As a constitutional Sovereign, Her Majesty acts
through her personal representative, the Governor General, on the advice of
her Canadian Ministers and, therefore, you were quite correct to address your
appeal in the first instance to the relevant Canadian authorities.

Yours sincerely,
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Miss Jennie Vine
Deputy Correspondence Coordinator

Mr William Warren Munroe.



